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Allen,
 
Please see below. Ryan told Amanda and me at the last Planning Board meeting that this was
coming, but it wasn’t official yet. Now that it is, will the Clerk’s office be able to get a new Wake
County resident appointment for the Planning Board in June since Council doesn’t meet in July?
 
Dianne Khin, AICP
Planning Director
Town of Apex
P.O. Box 250 (first class mail)
73 Hunter Street (physical address)
Apex, NC  27502
919-249-3332 (phone)
919-249-3338 (fax)
dianne.khin@apexnc.org
www.apexnc.org

          
 
Please note that email sent to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may
be disclosed to third parties.
 

From: Ryan Akers <akers@mcadamsco.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 8:02 AM
Cc: Jeremy Finch <JFinch@mcadamsco.com>
Subject: McAdams Industry News
 
 

Notice: This message is from an external sender.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you trust the sender, and can verify the

content is safe.
 
Good morning!  Happy Friday.  The news is getting out, but I want to direct the narrative personally.  
 
I am relocating to Dallas - Fort Worth (Frisco) to be the McAdams DFW Metro Director of
Engineering summer of 2024.  The move will likely occur in late June or into July pending sale of my
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farm in Apex.  All of the McAdams leadership & family are excited, I’m excited, our Residential RDU
folks are sad yet VERY supportive and we’re going to continue to be stellar in both RDU and DFW! 
 
So what does that mean for McAdams’ Residential Sector?   Well, nothing externally should be
different.  As this event unfolded for me, McAdams struck gold twice and is ever grateful and lucky
that Jeremy Finch, PE (jfinch@mcadamsco.com) is able and excited to take over as Director of
Residential RDU in the coming transitional period.   Jeremy has been with McAdams for longer than
I have going on 23 years now.   And most folks here in the Triangle are very well aware of his
superior group leadership and complex problem solving abilities.  Jeremy will assume leadership
over the five Residential centric teams with Mike Sanchez continuing as Group Leader in our Raleigh
office.   I will continue to be a resource and available to my teammates here in RDU and
clients/consultants and project teams here as well now and forever.   Feel free to text, email, teams
chat… or swing through DFW when you’re there.
 
I’m really excited about this opportunity.  I hope I included most folks from the
consulting/municipal/contractor list here, but I missed a person you can be in the know and tell
other in your camp. 
 
Yours,
Ryan
 
 

Ryan Akers​​​​ PE, LEED® AP

Director, Residential

mobile 919. 475. 1923
akers@mcadamsco.com

2905 Meridian Parkway
​Durham, NC 27713

www.mcadamsco.com
Join Our Team
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